
Letter Regarding Competition Concerns in 

the Telecommunication Market 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Organization: [Recipient's Organization] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to address some pressing concerns regarding the 

current state of competition in the telecommunication market. Recent developments have raised 

alarms about the potential for anti-competitive practices that may hinder consumer choice and 

innovation. 

Our analysis indicates that [insert specific concerns, e.g., "the recent merger between Company 

A and Company B could significantly reduce competition in several regional markets."]. Such 

actions have the potential to lead to higher prices, decreased service quality, and limited options 

for consumers. 

We believe it is paramount for regulatory authorities to closely monitor these developments and 

consider the implications for market competitiveness. Ensuring a competitive landscape not only 

benefits consumers but also encourages technological advancements and better service delivery. 

We urge you to take action by [insert recommendation, e.g., "reviewing the proposed merger in 

accordance with antitrust regulations"]. Your commitment to fostering a fair and competitive 

market is crucial during this time. 

Thank you for considering these concerns seriously. I look forward to your response and am 

willing to provide further information if needed. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 



[Your Contact Information] 


